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Dear Ms Leonard

Your recent letter to Dublin Bus on behalf of the members of the Tallaght Area Committee
concerning the provision of additional bus shelters in Tallaght. Your letter has been passed to the
National Transport Authority (NTA) for attention.

The NTA has been given statutory responsibility for the provision of bus shelters nationally. In
exercise of that responsibility the NTA has now taken over the management of the bus shelter
network in Dublin from Dublin Bus.

The demand for bus shelters nationally far exceeds the limited funding available annually. In this
regard the funding that is provided is required to ensure the replacement of older bus shelters as
well as the installation of new shelters.

The NTA will take into consideration the request of the members of Tallaght Area Committee in the
development of this year’s bus shelter programme. However, it would greatly assist the NTA's
consideration of the matter if South Dublin County Council could identify a small number of suitable
locations for additional bus shelters in the area.

Yours sincerely

>

Hugh Creeg
Deputy Chief Executive
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